
UPDATE-OCTOBER 2021 
 
Provider Implementation Survey Coming Soon! 
 
As part of our State Systemic Improvement Plan (SSIP), Virginia is implementing an annual Provider 
Implementation Survey.  The sixth and final annual survey for the current SSIP cycle will be coming to 
your email inbox on October 25.  By completing the survey, you will help the Infant & Toddler 
Connection of Virginia: 
 

 Understand how evidence-based practices are being used in Virginia; 

 Ensure you have the resources and supports you need to implement these practices; and 

 Evaluate our statewide efforts to improve outcomes for infants, toddlers and their families. 

This survey is an important component of our SSIP evaluation.  Higher provider participation will yield 
more complete and helpful data for use at the state and local level.  The survey generally takes less than 
15 minutes to complete.  In order to emphasize the value of provider participation in this survey, those 
who complete the survey will receive ½-hour of professional development credit toward the 30 hours 
required for renewing your early intervention certification. 
 
All survey responses are confidential and no information that could identify you will be linked to your 
individual responses or shared publicly or with any directors, supervisors, the local system manager, or 
other personnel in your local early intervention system or your program/agency. 

 


